Dear Sir/Madam,
I am soliciting for your assistance and guidelines investing US$12,500,000.00 to your country within the next few days. Please, I personally will ask for your confidence in this transaction. We are in National Treasury Allocation office for Human Settlements, in Johannesburg South Africa.

I will give more details about the project when I receive your response back (sectorsim@gmail.com).
This fund US$12,500,000.00 raised legitimately as commission from contracts awarded to various foreign companies under our supervision in the ministry during the 2007-2009 infrastructure developments/ expansion for the 2010 World cup.  

Many construction works finished now and our commission (Over invoiced quota handed-in approved with the board). Payments to various companies are now presently going on with the bank here in South Africa. 
We believe this will be the perfect timing/opportunity in getting our commission wired to any overseas beneficiary confirmed by us and we make sure is projected first alongside other companies’ data in the tender allocation sheet, if we have you support and details to do so.

By our positions as civil servants, we cannot acquire this money on our names, civil service code of conduct, do not allowed us own or operate bank accounts outside our country until after retirements or termination of appointments with the board. 

With trust from my colleagues and is very important to get someone overseas, who will work with us to facilitate transfer of the fund.

My proposal is after you receive the fund, you will be free to take out your commission immediately the money hits your bank account, and I will discuss your commission with you once you advise me of your interest. 

Our objective is to invest the money into property business (Like houses and any other estate project you think is good enough over there in your country); However, is optional, if you are not convenient to further assist with the investment and you only want to take your commission, we can end our operation after you make available our part of the money. All back-up documents from the Treasury office is now in our hands, source and origin of fund.  

Please whether you are interested or not, kindly do not expose this> information. 

Give me your response immediately, by return email only through my alternative email address. notesection@gmail.com
Yours Faithfully, 

Mr. Phillip Nkosi.

Finance & Economic Affairs Dept 

JHB.SA. +27 73 009 4371.
